
 

Dates for your diary… 

Monday 17th October 

Phonics Show for Year 2 at 2pm in KS2 hall 

Tuesday 18th October 

Harvest festival in KS2 hall  see all different    

times on next page 

Tuesday 18th October 

Phonics Show for Year 1 at 2pm in KS2 hall 

Wednesday 19th October 

Phonics Show for Reception at 2pm in       

Reception Classrooms 

Wednesday 19th October 

PTA evening for Adults Only. 6pm in KS2 hall 

Thursday 20th  October   

Free fitness class with Mrs Eaton  from     

9am - 9.45am in KS2 hall 

Thursday 20th  October   

Fox Class assembly in KS2 hall 2.15pm 

Friday 21st October 

‘Wear it Pink’ day to celebrate World             

Breast Cancer Day 

 

 

Wow this first half term has flown by and there is just one 

more week in school before we break up at normal time on 

Friday 21st October. 

Please take time to look at the wonderful photos and video 

on our Facebook page from Joffrey, the Chainsaw bloke.  

He is a truly talented individual and the children have loved 

watching him create wonderful sculptures for our school 

Weekly Bulletin no.6 

Friday 14th October 2022 



 

 

 

 
 

 

Congratulations to SPIDER class!  

They have been awarded 15 minutes 

of golden outdoor play for having the 

best attendance last week. 

School Lunches 

School lunch menus can be 

found via our website.  

Next week will 

be Week 1 

 

Many thanks 

to Joffrey for 

his amazing 

Chainsaw 

Carvings. 

 

 

 

We love all 

the carvings 

of creatures!  

 

Have you 

seen the 

amazing  

Paddington 

Bear? 



Flu Vaccine 

Please all see the email sent out this week 

about your child’s flu vaccine. The Nurses 

will come to school on MONDAY 21ST     

NOVEMBER. Darnhall has a unique code 

(CP111133) that you will be prompted to 

input into the system.  Please submit     

consent by 12 NOON on FRIDAY 18TH     

NOVEMBER. Unless consent is given before 

the deadline, otherwise your child will not 

be called for their vaccination.  

 

 

Parents/Carers Evening  
 

for the whole school is being 

held on Monday 7th and   

Tuesday 8th November. 

Please go and book your      

appointments though the 

school website. Any issues 

please contact the office. 

Year 6 Parents/Carers 

Please remember to    

apply for your child’s 

High School place,  

deadline is 31st October 

 



We’re so proud a member of     

Hedgehog class was awarded 

‘Fundraiser of the month’ from         

Alder Hey Children’s NHS Foundation 

Trust. He has raised £857.67 so far 

and is planning to run a marathon 

next year. 
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